
 

 

 

October 28, 2021 

 

Senator Cristina Castro    Senator Jason A. Barickman 

Senator 22nd District     Senator 53rd District 

121D Capitol Building    309L Capitol Building 

Springfield, IL   62706    Springfield, IL   62706 

 

Dear Chairwoman Castro and Members of the Executive Committee: 

 

Please find attached the statement of the International Chiropractors Association (ICA)  

regarding the House Amendment to SB 1169 regarding a exception to the Health Care Right of 

Conscience Law.  The ICA strongly opposes modifying this important law.  There was a great 

deal of inaccurate information presented during the hearing in the House regarding legislation 

intent overriding statutory language.   

 

It is important to note that Axios has reported that COVID cases dropped 20% this week 

nationally and have dropped to 17 cases per 100,000 in Illinois.  Such draconian measures as 

suggested are not warranted.   

 

The ICA members in Illinois, their families, patients, and communities stand opposed.  The 

witness slip numbers in the House were 49,700 opposed and 700 for – which is indicative of the 

state’s population’s desire not to see this law change. 

 

The ICA urges the Senate Executive Committee not to pass this measure.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Beth Clay 

Executive Director 

 

CC:  Member of the Illinois Senate Executive Committee 

 

Attached – Testimony 
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